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Correction to company announcement no. 25 of 30 April 2024 
 
Today, Schouw & Co. has published its interim report for the first quarter of 2024. 
 
In a separate company announcement prior to the release of the interim report, the company has 
announced the adjusted full-year revenue and EBITDA guidance.  
 
The company has been made aware of a typing error in the English version of this company 
announcement, as the upper part of the revenue range is incorrectly stated as DKK 37.2 billion instead 
of DKK 37.3 billion as correctly stated in the Danish version. 
 
The company regrets the error.  
 
Aktieselskabet Schouw & Co.  
 
 
Jørgen Dencker Wisborg, Chairman of the Board of Directors  
Jens Bjerg Sørensen, CEO, tel. +45 86 11 22 22 


